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 ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 June 5, 2015 

  
 
Dear Parent / Guardian,  

 

As a precaution, I want to let you know that one of our senior students reported to the school this 

morning that a man pulled up beside her in his vehicle and was persistent in wanting to drive her to 

school. The police have been notified. 

  

This is an opportunity to provide a reminder about walking safety tips: 

 

 •        Don’t take short cuts.  Use main routes…avoid lanes, forested or secluded areas. 

•        Walk with friends. 

•        Tell someone where you are going and when you will be back. 

•        Phone home when leaving a friend’s house and say when you will be home. 

•        Trust your instincts and your feelings. 

•        Phone if you are going to be delayed, or if your plans change. 

 

 Please feel free to contact the school if you have questions or concerns. 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Jackie Howard, Principal 

Ray Shepherd Elementary 

 


